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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
ANNOUNCING THAT SHE WILL BE AWAY FROM HEADQUARTERS

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
THE CHAIR OF THE
PERMANENT COUNCIL
July 2, 2004
Dear Mr. Harding,
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I have the honor to advise that I shall be away from Headquarters from July 4 through 11, 2004.

Pursuant to Article 6 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, during my absence the Vice Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Lisa Shoman, Permanent Representative of Belize, will replace me.

I would be grateful if you would kindly forward this information to the permanent representatives to the Organization of American States.

Sincerely,

Carmen Marina Gutiérrez Salazar

Ambassador

Permanent Representative of Nicaragua to the OAS
Mr. James R. Harding
Assistant Secretary for Management
  in charge of Administrative Supervision of the General Secretariat
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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